
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 4, 2010  
 
Mayor Mike Cone 
City of Melbourne 
P.O. Box 278 
Melbourne, AR 72556 
 
RE:       NPDES Permit No.: AR0020036, AFIN 33-00026 
             Delinquent Discharge Monitoring Reports and Biosolids Monitoring Report                                
 
 
Dear Mayor Cone:  
 
We have reviewed the file for the City of Melbourne and determined that compliance 
issues exist that require immediate attention. 
 
The following Discharge Monitoring Reports have not been received by the Department: 
 

 Monitoring Period 10/31/07 thru 10/31/07, Discharge 001A 

 Monitoring Period 04/01/08 thru 04/30/08, Discharge 001A 

 Monitoring Period 10/01/09 thru 10/31/09, Discharge 001A 
 
 
Please submit the above referenced DMR by June 14, 2010.  The DMRs must include 
an original signature and date by the Principal Executive Officer or Authorized Agent. 
 
The Biosolids Monitoring Report that was due May 1, 2010 has not been received by 
the Department.  This report is required by Part III, Condition 9, Section B(1)(b)(1)  
of NPDES Permit No. AR0020036. 
 
Please submit this report the above referenced Biosolids Monitoring Report by  
June 14, 2010.   
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0635, or you can e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division Enforcement Branch 
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